The following report has two parts. Michael Arnush has prepared the report for the fall semester and Gordon Thompson, the spring section.

Fall Semester, 2004

The Committee on Educational Policies and Planning (CEPP) focused its attention on the Academic Vision Statement

Spring Semester 2005

CEPP continued the agenda set in the fall,

a panel discussion at SGA. CEPP presented the proposal at the 4 March 2005 meeting and made modifications after discussions with the faculty. Nevertheless, the faculty rejected the proposal at the 1 April 2005 meeting. Some faculty asked for revisions and a resubmission of the proposal, but CEPP felt that the objections went deeper than the proposal itself and required a longer process of education and consultation. CEPP put out a call for participation in a task force to be chaired by Matt Hockenos and, after reviewing the list of volunteers, invited Lenora de la Luna (Education), Greg Pfitzer (American Studies), Michael Marx (English), Katie Hauser (Art History), Judy